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Return to Onsite learning, second week, Term 4 ï Iôm certain this is welcome news for 

all! After months of very challenging circumstances for parents, teachers and students, 

our school will finally return to onsite learning on Monday 12th October. We will not 

have a staggered return, and instead invite all students back to school on the same day. 

Students will be required to use separate entrances/exits and have altered recess and 

lunch breaks. We will essentially use the same model as we did earlier this year after 

the first wave of Covid. All schools including Bellbrae Primary School will continue to 

provide remote and flexible learning for the remainder of Term 3 and the first week of Term 

4, except specialist schools in rural and regional Victoria, consistent with current settings. 

All these decisions do however remain subject to the advice of Victoriaôs Chief Health 

Officer. 

In Summary ï Mon 5th ï Fri 9th  October (First week of Term 4) 

Remote and flexible learning will continue for all students, except in specialist schools in 

rural and regional Victoria. 

On-site supervision for children of permitted workers and vulnerable students will continue 

to be provided consistent with existing guidelines. 

Monday October 12th  

All students at Bellbrae Primary School will return to onsite learning.  We will continue to 

use designated gates for arrivals and departures as well as our staggered timetable for 

recess and lunchtime breaks.  We will provide further information and videos explaining 

entry and departure points as well as the timetable for our staggered recess and lunchtime 

setup. 
 

Buildings and Grounds ï We have been busy at school preparing for our students to return 

at the beginning of Week 2 Term 4.  The oval has had sand spread on areas of need and will 

be further prepared with mowing and fertilisation in the lead up to Term 4 for our students 

to utilise.  In the STEM room we are preparing a space for filming and recording including a 

new green screen which will be available for both staff and students to use to complete 

filming for events such as our Virtual Assemblies and student and staff presentations.   
 

R U OK Day - Today, marks the national day of action dedicated to reminding everyone 

that any day is the day to ask, óAre you OK?. The theme for 2020 is óThereôs more to say 

after R U OK? 
 

R U OK? Day serves as a reminder to encourage everyone to check in on each other to 

support those who may be struggling. It highlights the importance of having these 

conversations throughout the year, not just on the one day. Please take time to check in with 

your mates, family and work colleagues. 
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Wellbeing Wednesday ï Thank you to all our families who participated in our second 

Wellbeing Wednesday yesterday.  Jess Swain, our Wellbeing Officer, organised a fantastic 

virtual presentation ñNedôs Mindset Mission.ò The show focused on how to overcome 

challenges, through humour, yoyo and magic tricks, puppetry and storytelling.  
 

Reporting and Assessment ï The Department of Education is currently developing an 

outline of what Reporting will look like for Victorian students at the end of the year.  As 

soon as we have further advice we will provide this information for our families.  At 

Bellbrae we have created a comprehensive assessment schedule for Term 4 which will 

provide our staff with data and information to formulate the end of year reports.    
 

Virtual Assembly ï Tomorrow we will be posting our next Virtual Assembly on the 

Remote Learning Website.  Please take the time view some of the wonderful work and 

presentations our students have submitted as well as celebrating the successes of our 

Bellbrae community.   
 

Last Day Term 3 ï A reminder that next Friday will be our last day of Term 3.  School will 

finish at 2:30pm and Before and After School services will be available for children of 

essential workers if required. 
 

Enjoy the lovely weather and soon it will be the holidays! Have a great last week of 

term, and to all the dads out there, donôt push your luck this weekend, Iôm certain you 

were all overly spoilt last Sunday! 
 

 

Adrian Waters 

Principal  

 
 

EVENTS TO COMEéééééé.     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER  

Friday 18th  Term 3 Finishes ï 2.30 Dismissal 

OCTOBER  

Monday 5th  Term 4 Begins 

Monday 12th  Students return to Bellbrae PS ô On Siteô Learning 

Sat 17 ï Fri 23rd Book Week óCurious Creaturesô 

Friday 23rd   AFL Grand Final Public Holiday ï No School 

Mon 26th ï Wed 28th  Year 4 Urban Camp - TBC 

Thurs 29th ï Fri 30th  Year 2 Camp to Burnside Camp Anglesea - TBC 

NOVEMBER   

Monday 2nd  Curriculum Day ï Pupil Free Day 

Tuesday 3rd Melbourne Cup Public Holiday ï No School 

Thursday 12th  Whole School Photos (New Date No 4!!)  

Mon 5th Oct ï Fri 27th Nov Foundation ï Year 4 Gymnastic 8 week Program -TBC 

Wed 25th ï Fri 27th  Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp -TBC 

  

DECEMBER 

Friday 18th Term 4 Finishes- 1.40 pm Dismissal 
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WELLBEING UPDATE 
 

Itôs R U OK day today, and this yearôs campaign is focused around óThere is More to Say 

After R U OKô. This year has been a particularly challenging year, it has changed everything 

we have previously been certain about and we have had to be more flexible and adaptable 

than ever! Whilst being resilient is important, it is also okay to not be okay. If you or anyone 

you care about is feeling stressed, overwhelmed or just needing some space to talk there are 

fantastic supports available that are confidential and ready to help.  

It can be hard to know what to say after ñR U Okò, and there are some simple tips below and 

useful numbers to help support and guide these tricky conversations that can make an 

incredible difference to another person.  

For more information visit https://www.ruok.org.au/ 

Take Care, Jess Swain - Student Wellbeing Officer 

 

     

https://www.ruok.org.au/
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MORE TERRIFIC WRITING FROM OUR CLEVER FOUNDATION STUDENTS 

 
 

By James Barraclough  

 
 

By Max Coo k 
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By Olive Dillon  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
By Quin Easom  
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By Ava Giddins  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By Lana Synot  
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By James Lloyd               By Harvey Newbould  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By Daisy  Behmann  
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By Stella Capon  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By Stevie   
Deppeler  
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   By Z oe Coy  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
By Patrick 
Shimada  
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Birthday Celebrations  

This week   

 
7th September Elliot Forster-Dunne 

8th September Leia Coleman & Adela Thomas 

10th September Ava Lyons 

13th September Nynon Piot 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE AWARDS  
 

Gatsby Grigg For happily contributing interesting ideas to our reading 

group meets. 

Graci Walsh for ASPIRE! For your thoughtful and well presented historical recount. 

We loved hearing about John Hudsonôs life! 

Daisy Jones For consistently and cheerfully making a great effort with 

tasks and meets during Remote Learning. 

Archie Hawkin:  For all your efforts in completing lots of tasks and 

contributing your great ideas to our meets. 

Stevie Deppeler For great listening and enthusiasm in our Google Meets. 

Great work! 

Jack Webber For your excellent addition problem solving skills in 

Maths.  

Ruby Mee For being so responsible during home learning: 

Attending all Meets, submitting work and completing all 

tasks. Fantastic effort! 

Sterling Winkler  For aspiring to submit some excellent online learning. 

Lily Lloyd  For aspiring to submit some excellent online learning. 

Vasco Bones 

 

For your impressive Math thinking and problem solving 

in our Google Meet. Great job! 

Coco Clyne 

 

For always trying your hardest and taking on extra 

challenges in your learning. Great work! 
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BELLBRAE PS SPONSORS 2020  
 Supporting these businesses is the best way to show your appreciation J 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


